NOTICE OF REGULAR HFTA BOARD OF CHIEFS MEETING CANCELLED

May 15, 2018

The regular meeting of the HFTA Board of Chiefs scheduled for:
DATE: May 22, 2018 TIME: 7:00 A.M.

Location: Heartland Fire Training Facility
1301 N. Marshall Avenue, El Cajon. CA. 92020

Has been cancelled.

The next meeting for the HFTA Board of Chiefs will be the Regular Scheduled Meeting on June 26,
2018.
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I, Heidi Slabaugh, Administrative Analyst, of the Heartland Fire Training Authority, hereby certify that
the Notice of Meeting Cancellation for HFTA Board of Chiefs was distributed and posted on May 15,
2018.

Heidi K. Slabaugh

-~ Administrative Analyst
Heartland Fire Training Authority
619-441-1683
heidi@heartlandfiretraining.org




